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Next week, we will 

continue to keep  

Hope House and 

Faith House activities and             

resident visits separate.               

Activities, like games or art, will 

take place outside at the          

pavilion.  Exercise class, if any, 

will be separate at each house 

Thank you for your cooperation, understanding and patience. 

Things WILL get back to normal very soon!  

 

HAPPY MEMORIAL DAY !!!                                                

MONDAY, MAY 27 

Happy Birthday, Carolyn!! 

Tie Dying Socks!! 


